
YOU MAY
ALREADY
KNOW...

An intern can help bring
a fresh perspective to

your organisation

Interns can help with
social media, reception,
or administrative tasks
around your workplace

UC students are been
taught by future-focused

lecturers at the top of their
field - so they really know

their stuff!

Our interns come from a
range of specialised

disciplines e.g. finance,
marketing, law, computer
science and many more!

WHY TAKE ON A UC STUDENT?
UC Tips

BUT DID YOU
KNOW...

Interns are keen to grow,
develop, and work hard.

They want to improve
during their time with you.

As part of their WIL
experience, UC students
reflect on what they are
learning and plan how to

improve in future.

Hosting an intern can be
a great opportunity for

someone in your business
to develop leadership or

mentoring skills
UC have many resources
to guide WIL supervisors,
and a dedicated team to

support our UC Partner
Organisations.


